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I would like to thank BPS staff and the Planning & Sustainability Commission for their work on the
DOZA proposal. Portland needs an objective, clear, simplified point system for evaluating design
review in high opportunity neighborhoods. This will be a helpful path for increasing affordable
housing. I recommend adopting DOZA with changes recommended by Portland: Neighbors
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